
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 June 5, 2003 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Re: AT&T v. Verizon 

Docket No. UT-020406 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn:   
 

The Commission Staff has discovered a typographical error in the transcript for 
the above-referenced docket.  Page 797, at line 21, the word "inappropriate" should be 
"appropriate."  If you have any questions, please contact me.   
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

SHANNON E. SMITH  
Assistant Attorney General 
(360) 664-1192 
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Enclosures 
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 Marjorie Schaer, ALJ 
 


